
GCC's Ramadan Drive: A Successful Fundraising Initiative for University's Class Four 

Community 
 

The Girls Community Club (GCC), a charity club at our university, Patron Ms. Sadia 

Nazeer, Head of Department, English recently organised a Ramadan Drive of fund collection 

for our university’s Class Four community. The drive was aimed at collecting funds to 

support the Class Four community during the holy month of Ramadan. 

The GCC's volunteers and members worked hard to make this drive a success. They 

went door-to-door throughout the university, collecting donations from students, faculty, and 

staff. Their efforts paid off, and they were able to collect a substantial amount of funds from 

all over the university. 

On 22nd March, 2023, the Girls Community Club made a generous donation of these 

collected funds to the university’s Class Four community. The donation will go a long way in 

helping the Class Four community during the month of Ramadan. The Class Four community 

is one of the most underprivileged communities in our university, and the support from GCC 

is greatly appreciated. 

The GCC's members and volunteers are to be commended for their hard work and 

dedication towards making this drive a success. Their efforts show that with teamwork and 

dedication, we can make a difference in our community. We hope that this drive will inspire 

others to contribute to similar causes in the future. 

Overall, the GCC's Ramadan Drive of fund collection for our university's Class Four 

community was a great success, and we are proud of the GCC for their efforts. We thank all 

the faculty, as well as the students who donated and contributed to this worthy cause. 

 

 


